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CIRCULAR No. 35 of 2023     `        December 30, 2023 
 

 

 

Notification to the Trade 

  
Tea Auctions  

 
 
At an emergency meeting of the CTTA held yesterday, 29th December 2023, it was 
decided to postpone the Sale No 1 of 2024 scheduled to be held on 2nd/3rd January. 
 
This decision was taken as the Producer registrations for VAT and SVAT (RIS) is not 
completed, as at date.  
 
A further communication will be released, in due course.  
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